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Workplace Safety Wednesdays - Monitoring MSHA Updates -
(12/11/13)
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Fisher Phillips attorney Matthew Korn presented the third edition of the Workplace Safety

Wednesday webinar series on December 11, 2013.  This free webinar series provided the latest

updates on the Mine Safety and Health Administration’s (MSHA) regulatory agenda, reviewed recent

decisions of the Federal Mine Safety and Health Review Commission, and provided useful insights to

keep you up to speed on all things MSHA.

During the December webinar, Matthew discussed discrimination complaints under the Mine Act. 

Matthew focused on proactive steps your Company should take to protect against discrimination

complaints.  As MSHA continues to focus on discrimination complaints, companies need to be

prepared to defend against such claims and need to know how to avoid problems associated with

discrimination.

This free webinar is a great tool for busy mining industry professionals and health and safety

managers to stay ahead of the curve.  We hope you enjoyed this presentation and look forward to

continuing this series on a monthly basis.





In case you missed the live broadcast, or would like to view it again, please click below to listen.





Click here to listen


HRCI credit is only awarded for participating in live webinars.  










https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/832234824
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

